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Voting by mail is easy, accessible, cost effect, and one of the areas where Oregon 

looks out for constituents. Please do not take this right away from us. There's no 

good reason to, and we all know what it's really in support of. To change. This rule 

would be to try to cast our votes for us, and that's not okay. 


